
 

 

 

     
 
 

 

 

 

 

                    

Dear Parents, Friends and Families, 
 
Firstly, a massive well done to those who donated to the Red Nose Day fundraiser 
and joined in the fun by either wearing your red noses, t-shirts, hairdos or non-
uniform. ☺️ We have raised £121, so thank you as every penny makes a difference. 
Please go to our school Facebook page and follow the link if you would like to 
donate still. 
 
Our KS2 children enjoyed the Athletics at Mounts Bay Academy earlier this week and 
showed great team work as well as great individual performances. Let’s hope we 
have some drier weather over the coming weeks so we can enjoy the outdoors a bit 
more! 
 
We have had quite a few visitors in school this week keen to see all the great work 
going on at Pensans. I have to say there was a lovely atmosphere around the school 
with children focussed on their learning and showing good manners and politeness 
to those they met. The Headteachers’ who came all commented on how calm and 
positive the school was and went away with some ideas to try out in their own 
schools. Big thank you to all my wonderful teachers and support staff for 
accommodating everyone who visited. 
 
Next week the school will be taking part in a nationwide British Sign Language lesson 
and we would love you to donate 50p in support of the amazing sessions that they 
provide. Our Y5 and Y6 girls will be competing in football in Bodmin having got 
through to the finals.  
 
A reminder that school breaks up for the Easter holidays on Thursday 28th March. 
Have a good week ahead all! 

Mrs Ambrose 
Headteacher  
 
 
  



 

 

 

 

Gwenver Class       Mollie 

Godrevy Class Hunter 

Gwithian Class Eden 

Porthcurno Class Poppy 

Sennen Class Lola 

 

 

 

Polzeath  Alex Perrin for being such a good role model to the other members of his class. 

Cape  Rhys for playing nicely with friends. 

Gwenver  Eli for his fantastic effort in Phonics. 

Godrevy Lottie F for being a star and producing lots of amazing work. 

Gwithian Eleanor for fantastic work in Maths. 

Porthcurno  Blake for his determination and progress that he is making in all areas of his learning. 

Porthminster  Leo for making huge improvements in his beautiful descriptive writing. 

Sennen  Kobe for always working incredibly hard in all subjects. 
Freya for helping so many people out this week in DT and in other subjects. 

 

 
Our school target for 

attendance is 97% 

Monday 4th March 2024 – Friday 8th 
March 2024 

1st Place Sennen 93.33% 

2nd  Place  Godrevy 91.01% 

3rd Place Gwithian 87.5% 

Class Stars of the Week 

3 School Rules Stars of the Week 

HEADTEACHER’S SPECIAL AWARD 
 

Team Pensans is all about allowing every member to personally develop in as many 
ways as possible: adults and children alike. This week, I would like to give a SHOUT OUT 

to all of the KS2 children in Porthcurno and Sennen Classes who participated in the 
Athletics Event at Mounts Bay on Tuesday, You did yourselves, your teams and the 

school proud. Your enthusiasm, team spirit and perseverance throughout were brilliant.  
Sennen Class also showcased their phenomenal DT Toys that they have been working on 
all week, in assembly on Friday. It has actually been very difficult for me to just pick one 

child, adult group of children or group of adults this week as there has been so many 
wonderful things happening across the school! 

 
 

                                                                                                           

 

                                                                                                                  



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 
 

Easter Holidays 
Break up on Thursday 28th March 2024 3:10pm and return to school on Monday 15th April 2024 

8:40am 
 

YEAR SIX SATS: 
Monday May 13th to Thursday 16th May 2024 

 
 

For working parents, Breakfast Club starts at 8am in 

Kynance Room. For all other children, Breakfast Club 

starts at 8:15am. It will only be served until 8.30am, 

as we need to pack away and get ready for learning to 

begin. 

For all other children the classroom doors will open as 

usual at 8:40am. 

 

Thank you. Mrs. Pellow and Mrs. N. Simpson-Edmands 

 

This week the 
whole school will 

be participating in a 
lesson to learn 

British Sign 
Language. As a 

school, Pensans, 
recognises that to 
enable all children 

to have a voice that 
an inclusive 
approach to 

communication and 
interaction is 

essential. Each and 
every one of us 

communicates in a 
variety of ways and 

benefits from 
understanding how 

others do too. 

 

 


